

Board of Trustees

Ron Zufall Joseph Ayer Constance Pepple Jamie Vericker Gregory Hartt

Superintendent Jim Cloney

Memorandum of Understanding Between The Shasta Union High School District And The Shasta Secondary Education Association September 1, 2022

This Memorandum of Understanding ("MOU") is entered into by and between the Shasta Union High School District ("District"), the Shasta Secondary Educators Association ("SSEA").

The District and SSEA agree that for the 2022-2023 school year, support providers will need to be hired to provide professional support for new certificated staff members. It is agreed that the positions will be hired from our certificated staff using a questionnaire and be chosen by the District. The District will seek out a support provider at each comprehensive site to assist in providing additional professional support for new staff members. The district has created a list of the professional supports that the mentors will provide for the certificated staff members. The stipend will be \$1500.00 and will be paid in the support provider's June paycheck.

McLean, President SSEA Date Jim Cloney, Superintendent Date

This agreement is not precedent setting. This agreement will be reviewed annually.